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Marching Forward 

The March Break is fast approaching and we 

want to wish everyone a safe and happy 

break whether you are staying around town 

or heading out of town.  

We will be starting a new initiative at  

St. Joseph this month as the whole staff will 

be training in Restorative Justice Practices 

at the end of the month. We welcome all 

parents and guardians to a session at 6:30 

p.m. on Thursday March 29th at the school 

to learn more about the program.  

As always if you have any questions or 

concerns please feel free to contact the 

school. 

Tell Them From Me Survey 

Just a reminder that the Tell Them From Me 

survey is due by March 9th. The passwords 

were sent home in the report card 

envelope. If you would like to complete the 

survey and have lost the password please 

contact the school and we can send you 

another one. Thanks for taking the time to 

complete the survey as it will help us to 

improve as a school community.  

 

Important Dates 

March 6 – Grade 5-6 Basketball 

Tournament at OICS  

March 8 – Final day for swimming Grade 3-4 

March 9 –  Skating or Bowling 1:00 p.m. 

March 11- Daylight Savings Time  

                        (Spring Ahead)  

March 12-16th March Break 

March 17 – Happy St Patrick’s Day 

March 19th – Return to School 

St. Joseph Feast Day- Prayer Service 

1:00 p.m. School Gym 

March 28 – OICS Science Fair 

March 29th – Restorative Justice Parent 

information Night at 6:30 p.m. 

 


